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Meadow Grass Drive Main
Replacement Project: Water Service
Connection Work Continues
Dear Valued Customer,  

Over the next two weeks, Tualatin Valley Water District (TVWD) will continue connecting each 
home's water service line to the new water main installed on NW Meadow Grass Drive, NW 
171st Place, or NW 172nd Place. 

Connecting each home will require a 30-minute water service shut off for that respective home.
Each home's water service shut off will occur between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. at some point from
Monday, July 15 to Friday, July 26 (weekdays only). 

Because this work needs to happen one home at a time, TVWD can’t provide an exact date or
time for each home's temporary water shut off.

Why This is Necessary
Service lines transport water from the main under the street to your homes. This temporary shut 
off is necessary to ensure safety, prevent any potential contamination of the water system, and 
allow for thorough inspection and testing of the service lines and new mains before they are fully 
operational.   

Impacts During Work  

https://cdn.mc-weblink.sg-mktg.com/weblink/MTcyMTA4NjI3MHx5V0tEMWpYSUFiSkU0TjF5THlSV2h2cnZCX2JpQzVnUE5oS3J5QjlaYXhYNWs4OUx2VTMtNlhBWVBQc3BGaTA3TGFWNG5GRnNVWThKcmNMdVVFT3BLQU1oTTlweHdUOE9URkxtTmNfRUNRVXpFbVc1Q1Z5Z1BMajhLUW84Wno2V3M0STRWSnloeXdjZGZhWEVNYk1kRDByZ3J1enJ1b2hQMXJDdTBucFlyMGFIUHFjN2xHVDJBVi01UGU5aGowV1lyY1Fnam8yZzNGRTBkUVdrU1VBZkRXZGl5SGVWQ1d2VzI1eXFjN1JScGh3SW5iS1RYYWVLNGVxbHFhX3FYRDJFMTlwQlR5VTU3S0ZKeVluRUMxX1lMM3lvYUczQmZDQ2lHdkVQbWpidkZwSWlZT1FyUjdiTWF5eEowT3kyNGpIaU5XTUZYUDhPanN3PXyDVh0jJfV-3UCZPl8Aja72FFn18jS4XhgX1JjOSgHaPw==


There will be heavy equipment and trucks in the area.
You may notice noise, vibration, and dust.  
Access to your home will be maintained.   

Next Steps: Paving 
After connecting each customer’s water service line, temporary patches will be placed on the
streets to allow traffic while we prepare for permanent paving later this year. 

Watch for updates about the paving via email or on the project webpage at
TVWD.org/MeadowGrass.

Questions?   
If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to us:

Call: (503) 848-3000 
Email: Communications@TVWD.org  
Visit: 1850 SW 170th Avenue, Beaverton, OR 97003    

TVWD appreciates your support and understanding during this important water system project.
Learn more about TVWD – your drinking water provider – at TVWD.org.    
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